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FRAUDULENT EMAIL ALERT

The Information and Communication Technologies Authority (ICTA) wishes to alert members of the
public to a fraudulent email currently in circulation.

This deceptive message, falsely presented as originating from the ICTA and other authorities, accuses
certain citizens of having accessed websites disseminating child pornography online.

This malicious correspondence also:
o falsely bears the logo of ICTA;
e Contains the name and forged signature of a former Executive Director of the ICTA who has
not held office for several years.
The ICTA categorically states that:
e This correspondence does not emanate from the Authority.
e The use of the ICTA’s logo and the forged signature are deliberate attempts to mislead and

deceive.

Members of the public are strongly advised to exercise utmost caution and not to fall prey to such
malicious correspondence.

Anyone receiving such suspicious communication is encouraged to immediately report the matter to
competent authorities for appropriate investigation and action.

The Authority remains fully committed to safeguarding the interests of the public and reiterates that
no communication of this nature has been sent by the ICTA.
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